
WOODRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT 68 

Administration Office 

 

TO:   Dr. Patrick Broncato 

FROM:  Dr. William Schmidt 

SUBJECT:  DECEMBER 16, 2024, BOARD AGENDA – BOARD POLICY ANNUAL 

REVIEW OF BOARD POLICY 6420 (ACCESS TO ELECTRONIC 

NETWORKS AND INFORMATION SERVICES) (ALSO KNOWN AS 

THE DISTRICT’S ACCEPTABLE USE STANDARDS 

AUTHORIZATION) 

 

On December 2, 2024, the Policy Committee met to review multiple sections of the Board 

Policies. In addition, they also review other policies on an annual basis. Included in this annual 

review is a review and amendment (if necessary) of Board Policy 6420 Access to Electronic 

Networks and Information Services. 

 

Attached for discussion during the December 16, 2024, Board of Education Meeting, you will 

find Board Policy 6420 for review. There are no recommended changes by the Policy Committee 

to the actual policy. 

  

The following policy is for annual review. 

 

1.  Board Policy 6420 (Access to Electronic Networks and Information Services): 

Annually, the Board must review and approve the Board’s Access to Electronic 

Networks and Information Services as a requirement to participate in the E-rate 

program. 

 

At the January 13, 2025 Board Meeting, this recommendation will be brought before the Board 

as an Action item for approval. Please let me know if you have any questions concerning these 

recommendations. 


